
NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL and POWER SQUADRON 
ABC MID-ATLANTIC 

 
Minutes of the February 18th General Membership Meeting 

(Meeting rescheduled from February 11, 2025) 
Meeting conducted in Zoom 

 
Commander Alan Hart, AP, opened the meeting at 1930.  A quorum 
was present. 
 
Secretary Evelyn Alls will contact Fairfax Yacht Club to set up dates for 
the annual May and Fall luncheons.  Potential dates are Saturday May 
17th or 24th and Saturday October 18th. 
 
Mary Loose DeViney, regional coordinator, Boating Safety Education, 
Virginia Department of Wildlife Resources has asked NVSPS to co-
present a VA DWR boating safety course to be held in Vienna, VA on 
March 15, 2025 at St. Patrick s library, 101 Maple Avenue. 
 
NVSPS Treasurer Charles Hurley, JN, has filed the required form 990 
with the IRS. 
 
D/5 is looking for a new Property Officer volunteer. 
 
Squadron SEO Denise Robinson, P, asked Commander Hart “is our 
Squadron planning to allow Marine SEO access to our Facebook page to 
upload information from National?” 
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As she understands it Marine SEO would upload reminders/updates, 
etc from National to keep our squadron on par with other squadrons in 
our district and nationally.  Anyone visiting our page would be directed 
to our squadron if they are within 100 miles of us. Commander Hart 
answered Denise’s question in the affirmative. 
 
Commander Hart has been nominated to become D/5 Secretary. 
 
The NVSPS COW and election will be held at the March 11, 2025 zoom 
meeting. 
 
The next ExCom meeting will be held Wed. Feb 26, 2025 at 1900 by 
Zoom. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Evelyn 
 
Evelyn Alls 
Secretary 


